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Glacier National Park Vehicle Reservations 
Glacier National Park will implement a pilot vehicle reservation system in the summer of 
2024. Vehicle reservations are required beginning May 24 for the west side of Going-to-
the-Sun Road and North Fork and on July 1 for Many Glacier. Each location has unique 
details and requires a separate reservation. 
What You Need 
•	 May 24 through September 8 vehicle reservations are required for the west 
side of Going-to-the-Sun Road and North Fork from 6 am to 3 pm.

•	 July 1 through September 8 vehicle reservations are required for Many Glacier 
from 6 am to 3 pm.

•	 Visitors entering the park in a vehicle or on a motorcycle in one of these areas 
during these dates need two things: (1) A vehicle reservation OR service reservation 
and (2) Park Entrance Fee OR valid Park Pass (Annual, Senior, Military, etc.).

•	 The park is open 24/7 and visitors may enter vehicle reservation areas before 6 
am or after 3 pm without a vehicle reservation.


Already Booked an Activity? 
Visitors with lodging, camping, or commercial activity reservations (e.g., boat tours and 
horseback rides) within the specified reservation areas can use proof of their 
reservation for entry instead of a vehicle reservation to gain access to the vehicle 
reservation area for which they have a service reservation. 

Vehicle Reservation Release Dates

•	 A portion of vehicle reservations will be available 120 days or approximately four 
months in advance, starting on January 25, 2024, at 8 am MST on a daily rolling basis.

•	 Next Day vehicle reservations will be available at 7 pm MDT for next-day entry 
starting on May 23, 2024 on a daily rolling basis.

Vehicle reservations can only be booked on Recreation.gov
https://www.recreation.gov/timed-entry/10087086  

Overview 
A Going-to-the-Sun Road Corridor (West) Vehicle Reservation is required for 
each vehicle accessing the Going-to-the-Sun Road Corridor Vehicle Reservation 
Area from May 24 through September 8, 2024, from 6 am to 4 pm as is good 
for one day. Not required for vehicles entering from the east side at St. Mary. 
   

GNP website : https://www.nps.gov/glac/index.htm

Everything you need to know can be found here. 
https://www.recreation.gov/sitepass/74280   
FACEBOOK PAGE; https://www.facebook.com/GlacierNPS
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